
The Hawaii chapter of the 
Association of Government 
Accountants is proud to 
sponsor the 2010 Government 
Technology & Fraud Conference 
to be held at the Sheraton 
Waikiki Hotel. 

This two-day program will discuss and ex-
plore how innovative technologies can im-
prove public service and provide updates 
on current issues relating to fraud. This 
program provides opportunities to net-
work with key government executives and 
industry experts.

AGA 
Government Technology & 
Fraud Conference

August 16 – 17, 2010
Sheraton Waikiki Hotel
Honolulu, Hawaii

H A W A I I  C H A P T E R

Location

Sheraton Waikiki Hotel
2255 Kalakaua Avenue
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815

Sheraton Ballrooms
Monday, August 16, 2010
Tuesday, August 17, 2010

Who Should Attend

The program is designed for federal, state 
and local government financial management 
officials, auditors and accountants, certified 
public accountants and others involved in 
government agencies that are interested in 
learning about the various technologies that 
can improve their operations and ways to 
combat fraud.

Please visit www.agahawaii.org for the latest 
information about programs, speakers, 
registrations and more.



Registration
Registration starts at 7:00 am                      
Program 8:00 am to 5:00 pm daily
Sixteen (16) CPE credits 
will be recommended for this conference.

Registration Fee: 
Registration fee includes luncheons, refreshments 
and materials. 
 
Early Registration
AGA Member	 $250
Non Member	 $300

Regular Registration
AGA Member	 $350
Non Member	 $400
Student/Faculty	 $75

Register online at www.agahawaii.org

The Association of Government Accountants (AGA) 
supports the careers and professional development 
of government finance professionals working in 
federal, state and local governments as well as the 
private sector and academia. Founded in 1950, AGA 
has a long history of being the thought leader for 
the government accountability profession. Through 
education, research, publications, certification and 
conferences, AGA reaches thousands of professionals 
and provides more than 100,000 continuing 
professional education (CPE) hours annually. 

AGA Hawaii provides quality education, fosters 
professional development and certification, and 
supports standards and research for financial 
management professionals who strive to advance 
government accountability. AGA Hawaii membership 
includes 160 professionals from Federal and State 
of Hawaii agencies, City and County of Honolulu, 
international and local CPA firms, educational 
institutions, and non-profit organizations. The chapter 
includes working professionals and student members. 
AGA Hawaii’s comprehensive programs include 
membership meetings and newsletters, educational 
seminars, community and student activities. AGA 
Hawaii hosts a local government technology 
conference (even numbered years) and a regional 
governmental professional development conference 
(odd numbered years) that attracts participants from 
the Pacific Islands and Asia.

If you have any questions or are interested 
in participating in the 2010 Government 
Technology & Fraud Conference as a sponsor 
and/or exhibitor, please contact: 

Patrick Oki
Conference Chairperson
808.441.2803
patrick.oki@gt.com




